
Dan Nichols, District 4 

Dan Nichols has lived in Oakridge since 1990. He previously served as 
District 4 director and for the past 5 years has supported the Crime and 
Safety Committee with Joan, his wife and high school sweetheart from 
Columbia, MO. Oakridge has been a great neighborhood to raise their two 
grown children – both University of Texas graduates; Lindsey (PhD student 
at University of OR) and Trent (Civil Engineer at Halff Associates in 
Richardson). Dan was a social studies teacher and coach in RISD for 30 
years and is currently coaching the Berkner Girls Golf Team. Contact me 
via email: dsnichols1@tx.rr.com or on my cell, (214) 507-9949. 

Lee Litton, District 1                                                                                               
Lee was in the Petroleum Industry with a Division of Hughes Tool Company 

in Alaska as well as California and Oklahoma. His wife, Vickie, and I were 

happy to move back to Garland where we  grew up and have lived on and off 

since 1960. We have been residents of Oakridge since 1997. We love Gar-

land and are proud of our neighborhood, neighbors, and welcoming environ-

ment.  

The Oakridge Neighborhood Association(ONA) has meant a great deal to us; 
and we realize that the ONA continues to diligently work for the best interests of our 
neighborhood in so many ways with members voluntarily offering their time  to continue to 
grow our ONA and keep our neighborhood beautiful and peaceful.  

Completing the Garland Citizens Policy Academy Class #53 in 2019 and joining the Garland 
Citizens Police Academy Alumni Association (GCPAAA) the same year. I served on the GCPAAA 
Board of Directors for two years (one term was shortened due to the COVID outbreak) most 
recently serving as the Director of Fund Raising and continue to serve the Board with special 
events, flag days and other functions. The association with the GCPAAA encouraged me to join 
our Citizens on Patrol (COP) for our neighborhood also in 2019. I continue to serve the COP.  

 
Ruba Qewar, District 6   

I moved with my husband Walaa Shehata to the beautiful and peaceful 
Oakridge Neighborhood in December 2021. I feel right at home and 
everyone here is kind and nice and I love the diversity of the community. I 
am an Interactive 3D Modeler/Animator/Developer contractor. I am also 
the founder of "American Islamic Diversity (AID)", a Nonprofit organiza-
tion for society development by helping to furnish the homes and cover 
the physical and emotional needs of the newcomer refugees and less for-
tunate. We also help in getting the right vocational training and jobs to 

better the income and have sustainable living. All the donations come to us goes 100% towards 
the projects. My slogan: "Don't Give Me a Fish but Teach me How to Fish!" I do not have any 
kids, but I have a mischievous goofy cat named "Halloumi" meaning White Cheese. Contact me 
at 972-207-1911 or ruba_qewar@yahoo.com.  
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